
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          January 2024 

 

Easter 2025 Ski Trip – Canada 

 

Dear Parent/Carer  

 

I am delighted to inform you of a ski trip to Jasper in Canada. The trip will depart on Thursday 

10th April 24th 2025 and return on Thursday 17th April 2025, which is during the Easter break. 

The Marmot Basin ski resort is located about 20 km from the Jasper ski village and is situated 

within the scenic Jasper National Park. 

 

The total cost of the trip is £2100 and includes the following: 

• Return flights and transfers to and from a UK airport 

• Overseas coach transport 

• 20 hours of ski tuition over 5 days with a fully qualified instructor 

• All ski equipment (including skis, boots, poles and helmets). Pupils will need to provide 

their own ski clothing 

• 6 nights half board accommodation (based on 4 students sharing 2 double beds) 

• 5-day lift ticket for the ski resort 

• Evening entertainment whilst at the ski resort 

• Fully comprehensive winter sports travel insurance 

 

Your child will need their own passport which is valid for the duration of the visit. To register 

your child’s interest please contact Mr Horsfield at mho@sslp.uk to arrange payment of a 

none refundable deposit of £200.00. Places are limited, if the trip is oversubscribed, students 

will be drawn at random. Following this, any student who does not receive a place on the trip 

will be placed on a reserve list or offered a full refund. 

Once your child’s place has been confirmed, further information will be sent out regarding 
payment options. 
 

Staff must be confident that student behaviour will meet the high standards expected; ensuring 

that instructions will be followed and conduct will be safe, polite and respectful. Any behaviour 

that results in school sanctions being implemented up to the time of the visit puts student 

participation at risk. If student behaviour and the resulting sanctions indicate removal from the 

trip, parents will be fully informed.  If a student is removed from the trip due to the above, 

refunds of payments may not be possible unless a replacement student can be found following 

the procedures overleaf.  

 

Withdrawal for any reason, except medical, from the trip will only be possible if: 
 

• you find a student to take the place of your son/daughter on the visit 
 

• a letter is provided from yourselves and the replacement to confirm the agreement 
 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Mr M. Horsfield 

Head of PE 

Codsall High Federation  
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